RECEIVED

10:36 am, Apr 16, 2008

Alameda County
Environmental Health

April 14, 2008

Mr. Jerry Wickham

Department of Environmental Health
Alameda County Health Agency
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, California 94502

Dear Mr. Wickham:

Jeff Cosgray
Remediation Team Lead

Health, Environmental & Safety
Chevron Pipe Line Company

4800 Fournace, E320C

Bellaire, Texas 77401-2324

Tel 713 432 3335

Fax 866 653 0301
JCOS@Chevron.com

I declare, under penalty of perjury, that the information and/or recommendations contained in URS’
letter titled “SLIC Case No. RO0002892, Chevron Sunol Pipeline, 2793 Calaveras Road, Sunol,
CA —Response to ACEH February 1, 2008 Letter — April 2008 SVE System Schedule” are true
and correct to the best of my knowledge at the present time.

Submitted by:

Jeffrey Cosgray
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URS

April 14, 2008

Mr. Jerry Wickham

Department of Environmental Health
Alameda County Health Agency
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, California 94502

Subject: SLIC Case No. RO0002892, Chevron Sunol Pipeline, 2793 Calaveras Rd, Sunol, CA
April 2008 Update — SVE System Schedule

Dear Mr. Wickham:

URS, on behalf of Chevron Pipeline Company (CPL), is updating Alameda County Environmental Health
(ACEH) regarding the restarting of a Soil Vapor Extraction (SVE) System at the CPL site near Sunol,
California. : :

Summary of Activities, March 14, 2008 through April 14, 2008
URS and CPL have conducted the following in order to facilitate site activities:

» URS previously contacted Pacific Gas and Electric (PG&E) and requested an electrical power
hook-up in order to operate an SVE System. PG&E is currently reviewing the project needs in
order to determine if and when a power hook-up can be completed. Resolution to this issue is
pending.

¢ CPL previously requested the land owner, San Francisco Public Utilities Commission (SFPUC), to
remove the trees currently preventing the safe execution of site activities such as well
abandonment and restarting of an SVE System. Resolution to this issue is pending.

¢ URS, on behalf of CPL, previously conducted a site walk with a reputable tree removal service as
a contingency if the SFPUC is unable to remove the trees in a titnely manner. Resolution to this
issue is pending. :

¢ CPL has instructed URS to reinstall the SVE system at the Sunol site by May 1, 2008. The final
piping hook up is dependent on the tree removal completion by others. URS will work with our
SVE subcontractor on this issue.

URS will update ACEH again by May 15, 2008, or earlier, with the developments of the above mentioned
items and any other significant information pertaining to the restarting of an SVE System.

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (510) 874-3201.

Sincerely,

URS CORPORATION _
oe Morgan III Jacob Henry

Project Manager Senior Geologist

cc: Mr, Jeffrey Cosgray, CPL




